
38th Batch 

Submission of Research Reports 
 

The date of submission of the final research report has been postponed. Please 

submit the Final research report to the department on or before 12th October, 2020, with 

the supervisor’s signature and the declaration of originality. 

 

Please ensure that your research report does not include any plagiarized content as the 

draft would be subjected to plagiarism detection if suspected.  

 

The abstracts of all student research projects will be submitted for the student 

presentation session of the Faculty of Medicine Academic Sessions (FMAS 2020). Please 

be prepared to present the abstract if selected for oral or poster session at FMAS 2020 

which will be held on 06th November, 2020 

 

         
Head/Community Medicine 

05.10.2020 


